

January 15, 2007

California Pre-Stain 6980 Cherry Avenue Long Beach, CA 90805

Re:

Project 409

Extreme Makeover: Home Edition

Dear Contributor:

Enclosed is a Volunteer Service Award from the President's Council on Service and Civic Participation. This award was presented to the very deserving suppliers and subcontractors at our screening ceremony on December 10, 2006. Although you were unable to attend the ceremony, we would like to present this award to you in honor of your generous contributions to the referenced project.

The Ripatti/Pearce family and all of us at Cornerstone Construction Group, Inc. thank you for your wonderful gift. It has made a world of difference in the life of a very deserving family.

Best Regards,

Vic Braden

V.P., Chief Operating Officer